Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION 56/2023
Dated Kohima, the 25" May 2023

NBE-18/Ad-Misc(12)/2022:: In compliance to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education Department Notification No. DSE/HSS/14-1/2021/549, dated 27/05/2022,
it is hereby notified for the information of all the colleges affiliated with the NBSE that
Higher Secondary level (+2 Classes) shall be delinked from the colleges from the academic

session 2023.
Therefore, the NBSE shall not be registering fresh student from the colleges at
Class XI level from the academic session 2023.

However, students admitted in Class XII will be allowed to continue in the

same institution for the academic session 2023 only.
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Chairman
No. NBE-18 /Ad-Misc(12)/2022/1271 Dated Kohima, the z5" May 2023
A. Copy for information and necessary action:
.- The Heads of affiliated colleges under NBSE.
B. Copy for information:

1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education and SCERT, Kohima
2. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima

3. The Director, Higher Education, Nagaland, Kohima
4. The Director, Technical Education, Nagaland, Kohima
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